
WE NEED YOU!! 
The Village of Duncan will have 2 available 

Board seats in this year’s general election.  If 

interested in running for the Village Board of 

Trustees, please file at the Platte County 

Election Commission office by August 1st.  You 

can get more information on their website 

www.plattecounty.net or by calling Connie 

Sebourn, Platte County Election 

Commissioner at 402-563-4908. 

http://www.plattecounty.net/

